Inpatient Visitor Guidelines and Responsibilities

Thank you for assisting RHI in keeping you and our patients safe. This is our top priority! During your visit to our facility,
please be mindful of your surroundings and follow recommended practices. If at any time RHI finds we are unable to
maintain safe practices and social distancing during visitation, we reserve the right to implement further restrictive
measures.

Beginning June 15, 2020:

e RHIis allowing 1 visitor (18 years and older) per patient
e Please note our modified visiting hours of:

Monday through Friday - 8am to 6pm
Saturday and Sunday - 9am to 4pm

e You will be required to perform Hand Hygiene when entering the hospital and wear a mask that will
be provided to you at the screening desk
e Visitors will not be allowed to return for the day after they have left the building

Visiting on the Nursing Unit

e Keep your personal mask on at all times, covering your nose and mouth

e Visits in the patient room: Maintain social distancing (minimum 6 feet) from other patients and family members by
pulling privacy curtains if in a semi-private room

e Do not visit in groups with other patients and family members

Visiting in the Gym

e Perform hand hygiene when entering the gym
e Maintain social distancing at all times
e Keep your personal mask on at all times, covering your nose and mouth

Visiting Outside (weather permitting)

e Do not gather in groups with other patients and family members
e Maintain social distancing at all times
e Keep your personal mask on at all times, covering your nose and mouth

Tips on wearing a mask*:

e Place your mask over your mouth and nose.

e Do not touch your mask while wearing it.

e If you accidentally touch your mask, wash or sanitize your hands.

e Remove the mask by lifting off the ear loops without touching the front of the mask or your face.
e Wash your hands immediately after removing your mask.

*If you are physically unable to wear a mask we regret that you will not be able to enter our hospital. However, RHI is committed to
providing options to facilitate visitation including virtual visits. Please contact us for further information.



